August 3, 2012
Glenn S. Broughton, P.E.
Bohannan Huston, Inc.

7500 Jefferson NE 

Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:
Presbyterian Systems Office Drainage Management Plan and Grading and Drainage Plan, Engineer’s Stamp dated 7-18-12 (B17/D003)
Dear Mr. Broughton,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 7-18-12, the above referenced plans are approved for Site Development for Building Permit.  Additional comments may be provided when the plan is submitted for Building Permit approval
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.





Sincerely,






Shahab Biazar, P.E.






Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.






Development and Building Services

C:
e-mail

